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1 Purpose 
 
1.1 The report provides the Committee with information and updates on the 

Partnership work between the Department for Education (DfE), 
Nottingham City Council, and Multi Academy Trusts operating schools in 
the City, on local education priorities identified and being supported with 
additional government funding as an identified Priority Education 
Investment Area.  
 

1.2 The Committee will also receive representations from partner 
organisations and LA officers on the day. 

 
2 Action required 
 
2.1 The Committee is asked if it wishes to make any comments or 

recommendations regarding the information presented at the meeting.
  

3 Background information 
 

3.1 None  
 
4 List of attached information 
 
4.1 Report by the Director of Education on PEIA’s. 
 
5 Background papers, other than published works or those 

disclosing exempt or confidential information 
 
5.1 None 
 
6 Published documents referred to in compiling this report 
 
6.1 None 
 
7 Wards affected 
 
7.1 All 
 
8 Contact information 
 
8.1 Damon Stanton, Scrutiny and Audit Support Officer 
 E: damon.stanton@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

mailto:damon.stanton@nottinghamcity.gov.uk


 T: 0115 87 64345 


